
Vacancies for new councillors
Two of the nine seats on Dedham Parish Council are now vacant. Parish councillors are volunteers and
the only requirement is that you have some time to commit to the local community. Anyone interested
in finding out more about the work with a view to volunteering, is invited to the December meeting. 
There will be an opportunity to talk informally to current councillors over a seasonal drink after the 
meeting. The council would also like to invite those who regularly attend our meetings to join us then.
Welcome packs 
Have been sent to new residents based on information provided byColchester Borough Council. 
Apologies if you have received a pack but are not new to the village. The packs can be viewed on the 
Parish Council website.
Business contact update: 
We have been asking for the views of local businesses recently. Please contact the clerk if you would 
like to be added to our mailing list.

Next meetings: Monday 4 December and Monday 8 January, both at 7.30pm in the Duchy Barn.
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